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Danville, VA  – October 3 , 2004  The #67 Monster Cable/TRG Porsche of Kevin 
Buckler and Tom Nastasi finished 4th in today’s VIR 400, after a hard fought battle 
and a bit of luck in surviving a major pile-up unscathed.  Late in the race, a 
Daytona Prototype chose a particularly dangerous place to re-enter the raceway 
after an excursion off-track and through the grass – several cars, including both 
of the TRG Porsches, scattered left and right to avoid the sudden appearance of the 
Prototype.  Only Kevin Buckler in the #67 Monster Cable/TRG Porsche found a clear 
line through the wreckage; the #66 F1 Air/Gleason Agency Porsche was lightly 
damaged, and needed several minutes’ worth of repairs before it was able to rejoin 
the race.  
 
Kevin Buckler, who qualified 4th in the #67 car and who was joined by Tom Nastasi, 
drove a short first stint before turning the car over to Nastasi during a caution 
period.  “I had an uneventful first stint,” he said, ”and Tom did a great job in 
the car for the full time in the car.  We lost a lap again to a poorly timed yellow 
flag, but we fought hard all race long.  It was a difficult race, and I think that 
our 4th place was hard fought.  Unfortunately, the #66 car was caught in a major 
crash – the DP car that had spun chose a terrible place to re-enter the race, and 
caused a huge wreck.  The #66 crew did a great job putting the car back together so 

 



 

that it could finish.  The whole crew is going to stay here this week prepping for 
Barber, and when we hit the track there Thursday, we’ll be ready.” 
 
RJ Valentine, who with Chris Gleason and Ian James finished in 9th place in today’s 
race, retained 3rd place in the championship with two races remaining.  He said, 
“We had a tremendous race going, and looked to be on track for another podium 
finish with about 40 minutes left in the race.  The DP driver made a big mistake 
getting back on the track where he did, and he cost a lot of people a good race 
result today.  As they say, some days you’re the cat and some days you’re the 
mouse.  We’ll work hard at Barber to maintain our 3rd place standing in the 
championship.” 
 
Cort Wagner, who drives with TRG in the American Le Mans Series, had a scary moment 
after his car collided with another in the same incident that caused the #66 TRG 
Porsche to require repairs.  Thankfully, he was unhurt.    
 
The Grand-American Rolex Sports Car Series races next on Sunday, October 10, at 
Barber Motorsports Park, outside Birmingham, AL.   
  
### 
  
F1 Boston is America’s premier karting facility, and combines two indoor karting 
tracks with conference, gaming and entertainment facilities. F1 Boston hosts 
corporate team-building events, conferences, exhibitions and of course, racing. The 
facility hosts public and corporate league racing, as well as junior karting 
instruction and development. The biggest part of the business caters to corporate 
events, sales meetings, product rollouts, and any other sort of meetings that 
companies need. F1 ends it all with adrenaline-fueled team building events and 
loads of participatory fun.  www.f1boston.com  
  
F1 Air is a charter air travel company, providing premier class services. F1 
maintains a small fleet of jets that meet a rather extraordinary set of standards: 
those of its founders. You dictate the schedule, choose whatever airport is closest 
to your departure location, drive through our gate onto the tarmac, step into a 
luxury private jet aircraft, and prepare for take-off. From the minute you reserve 
the plane and crew, you are treated like an owner. You only pay for airtime for an 
individual flight, based on a surprisingly modest hourly rate. www.f1air.com  
  
The Gleason Agency is a leading, independently owned property and casualty 
insurance broker which develops and manages customized insurance, risk management, 
employee retirement, and benefits programs. www.gleasonagency.com  
  
Monster is the world's leading manufacturer of high performance cables for home, 
car and professional use as well as computers and computer games. Monster Power®, a 
division of Monster Cable, provides AC power conditioning and protection products 
as well as a complete line of PowerCells. www.monstercable.com  
  
At CDOC, we know how you feel about performance because we’re racers too. Personal 
safety, chassis safety, fire suppression, braking, track preparation and fluids are 
just a few of the areas CDOC can help you and your car reach the pinnacle of 
performance. We rely on our on-track experience and our partners to help us pick 
only the best products to offer, so you know that what you buy is the best there is 
for you and your car. Visit www.cdoc.com for all your performance automobile needs!  
www.cdoc.com  
 
Adobe Road Wines is a California producer of boutique Cabernet Sauvignon, 
Zinfandel, Pinot Noir and Cabernet Franc.  The winery, started by Kevin and Debra 
Buckler, produces its wines from grapes grown in the famous Alexander and Russian 
River Valleys of Sonoma County.  To learn more about the wines, visit 
www.adoberoadwines.com  
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Rennlist is the world’s largest Porsche and Audi enthusiast’s site, with more than 
200,000 members.  Members can participate in email lists and discussion forums, and 
browse classified ads from fellow members as well as the top aftermarket parts and 
service companies in the world.  Learn more at www.rennlist.com
  
The Racer’s Group is a manufacturer and distributor of high performance Porsche 
parts, an engine and chassis building and tuning facility, a full service Porsche 
prep facility, and a professional race team. Additionally, they provide electrical 
and mechanical engineering services, driver development and "arrive and drive" 
services. The Racer’s Group is based at Infineon Raceway, formerly Sears Point 
Raceway, in Sonoma, Calif. www.theracersgroup.com  
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